
Calientegram Update         9 Sep 2012 

 

ATTENTION....ATTENTION....ATTENTION.... 

  

Calling all Hog Members!!! 

  

Due to the Chapter not having our regular fundraiser events for several months, we wanted to do 

a several different fundraisers to help fund our Christmas Party and Progressive Dinner on 

December 8th.  We will be selling raffle tickets between now and October 6th and several 50/50 

drawings to help raise funds for our Christmas party. We would like each member to sign out 

and sell at least 10 tickets or more if possible. The tickets are $1.00 each with 1st 2nd, and 3rd 

prizes (over $200 in Harley merchandise). A flyer has been printed with all the information and 

picture of the prizes.  You can check out tickets from Elaine, Leslie or Ana on either September 

15th or 16th during the demo rides.  

  

We need volunteers for the following events: 

  

Saturday September 15th & Sunday 16th will be the Demo Rides and the Ms. Caliente Event on 

Saturday . We need help at the tables for the 50/50 drawing and sale of the raffle tickets. 

(Possibly the Demo rides table).  We will have a separate 50/50 drawing for Saturday and 

Sunday. 

  

Saturday September 15  

Time Slots:  

10:00am-12:30pm (only 1 person is signed up),  

12:30pm-2:45pm (only 1 person is signed up)  

2:45pm-5:00pm 

  

Sunday September 16  

Time Slots: 

11:00am-1:30pm (2 people have signed up) 

1:30pm-4:00pm 

  

Saturday October 6th is the Breast Cancer Event. We need cooks and help with the sale of the 

food and also help with the sale of the 50/50 and the raffle tickets. The winners will be 

determined on this day. Proceeds from the sale of the food will go to the Breast Cancer 

Foundation.  Raffle and 50/50 proceeds go to the club. 

11:30am-1:30pm (only 1 person has signed up) 

1:15-3:15pm (only 1 person has signed up) 

3:00pm-5:00pm 

  

And last but the least we are looking for a Christmas committee to help us the activity officers 

with the planning of the Christmas Party which will be held Dec 15th.  

  

Please let us know if you can help with any of these events by 

emailing activities@calientehog.com   

mailto:activities@calientehog.com


  

Thanks, 

Diane, Elaine and Leslie 
 


